
969 Atchison St. 
Pasadena, CA 91104 

November 8,2005 

Councilmember Victor Gordo 
City of Pasadena 
117 E. Colorado Blvd. 
Pasadena, CA 91105 

Dear Councilman Gordo: 

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Library Commission effective 
upon my swearing in as a Planning Commissioner. Thank you for the 
opportunity to be of service to District 5 and to the City. It has been a great 
experience and chance to get to know more of the talented city staff we have in 
Pasadena. 

Cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard 


